
 

September 1, 2023 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Kansas Society of Professional Engineers (KSPE). This is a 
one-time request that will facilitate effective planning of the various KSPE events throughout our new 
fiscal year through June 30, 2024, and allow firms to more effectively plan and track their KSPE 
sponsorship investments. Please note that chapter activities sponsorships are separate. 
 
The Kansas Society of Professional Engineers’ mission is “To promote, recognize and enhance the 
engineering profession by delivering professional development products and services, encouraging 
licensure, and advocating legislation and public policy for the betterment of human welfare and the 
profession.” 
 
To that end, the KSPE Partner Sponsorship Program supports activities that deliver on this mission.  An 
example of this action is KSPE’s advocacy work in Topeka that includes a lobbying team that reviews all 
legislation introduced in the state Senate and House and advocates KSPE’s legislative priorities. This 
includes protecting Professional Engineer license, which has come under attack in Kansas and nearby 
states. Recent examples illustrate KSPE’s value in Topeka as it amended the Universal Licensure Bill to 
protect P.E. qualifications and extended the University Engineering Initiative Act through 2032.  
 
We recognize our members spend at least eight years learning, testing and training to become a 
licensed professional engineer. KSPE and NSPE are engaged across the state and nation, respectively, to 
ensure the professional engineer license means as much in twenty years as it does today.  
 
We offer five levels of support for your firm to continue to support the Kansas Society of Professional 
Engineers and our efforts to promote the profession by becoming a KSPE Partner Sponsor. Enclosed you 
will find an outline of sponsorship levels and benefits, as well as a form to enroll. KSPE Partner firms will 
also be recognized at the KSPE Annual Conference events. These benefits will begin immediately upon 
commitment to the KSPE Partner Sponsorship program. The funds raised by the KSPE Partner 
Sponsorship Program solely benefit state society funded activities. Please remember to support your local 
chapter. KSPE appreciates any support your firm may have provided in that past, and we look forward to 
building on that relationship.   
 
We look forward to seeing you and your team at a future KSPE event. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Kerrie Greenfelder, P.E., F.NSPE 
KSPE 2023-2024 President  
 


